
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Greg Mebel <gregmebel@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Thursday, August 08, 2019 10:00 AM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 Re: Paia PSLU Meeting TESTIMONY 

Aloha Council members - 

Again - Mahalo for coming in to Paia, listening to people's testimony, considering, and trying to make the right decisions 

to help people of this County. It was very clear that although testifiers may differ widely on how to get from point A to 
point B, they all agree that taking care of the people who need it most is paramount. Hopefully that can be a thread that 

continues to unite. 

It was one of the most respectful, well moderated meetings I've seen in the Community Center. Though long, something 
was achieved. 

Cheers, 

Greg 

On Tue, Aug 6, 2019 at 8:56 PM Greg Mebel <gregmebelPgmail.com> wrote: 
Aloha PSLU Committee Members - 

Please accept the attached testimony in regards to Bills 145 and 146. 

Mahalo for your service - 

Greg Mebel 

Paia 

808.866.6470 

E 

1 


	Page 1

